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It’s Official….We’re Back On The Block!….. 

Our Neighborhood Association is back in 

business! For those of you who don’t know, 

the CHAP21 acronym stands for 

Culver/Colby, Harvard, ABC Streets, and Park 

– reflecting the boundaries of the 

association.  The “21” represents our ward, 

distinguishing it from our 12th ward 

neighbors.  During the Neighborhood 

Association meeting held November 13, 

2001, former Co-Chairs Zelda Artson-

Crichlow and Bea Slizeewski nominated in, 

Mark Ritter as Chair, and Natalie Frame as 

Co-Chair.  In meetings held on March 6th 

and April 3rd, Four Board Members were 

named.  In alphabetical order, they are: 

Linda Connor - Gerard Street, Leslie Orr - 

Girard Street, Carolyn Riley - Farraday Street, 

and John Smith - 

 Audubon Street.  It was decided that the 

positions of Secretary and Treasurer would 

be filled at a later date. 

 

Our CHAP21 Neighborhood Association 

Mission Statement….. 

The mission of the CHAP21 Neighborhood 

Association is to foster a sense of 

community within our neighborhood 

through friendship, communication, and 

positive action. 

 

Getting Organized…. 

Hey…We’re getting there!  Here are some of 

the projects currently underway: 

The Board has decided that it will meet on a 

monthly basis while we’re in our formative 

stages.  These meetings will most likely take 

place at 985 Harvard Street.  Neighborhood 

Association Group meetings will be held 

twice year, once in the spring, and once in 

the fall.  These meetings will be held at 

school #1. 

We’re currently working on tweaking the 

CHAP21 Neighborhood Association website 

so it better serves its purpose.  We’re always 

open to items both fun and informational.   

We’re also looking at putting together a 

neighborhood white and yellow pages.  It 

was suggested that we have our own 

neighborhood business directory! 

We’re also looking at getting a group 

together to clean up Morris Park.  The park, 

at the corner of Culver Road and Harvard 

Street, was turned over to the neighborhood 

years ago, so we are responsible for its 

maintenance. If you’re interested, please call 

John Smith at (585) 473-1234 for more 

information. 

 

Next Meeting….April 24nd….. 

Mark your calenders now.  The next CHAP21 

meeting will be on Wednesday, April 24th 

from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m., at School #1. An 

agenda will be distributed at the meeting.  If 

you have any topics you would like added to 

the agenda, please email them to: 

ROCHAP21@Yahoo.com.   We intend to have 

guest speakers at future meetings.  Hope to 

see you there! 

 

CHAP21 Welcomes New Neighbors ☺….. 

A special welcome to all those that have 

joined us over the last several months!!!  We 

hope to see more of you this spring!! 

 

Zoning Meeting April 8th!!!! 

CHAP21 encourages any and everyone to 

attend the zoning board meeting scheduled 

April 8th at 7 p.m. at the armory to discuss 

the proposed zoning changes.  These 

changes could substantially effect our 



neighborhood.  It’s important that we as a 

neighborhood are well-informed. 

  

Spring 2002 Timeline…  
4/22/02 – Neighborhood Association Group 

Meeting at School #1 

5/1/02 – Official Spring Newletter 

5/22/02 – Spring fashion show 

 

 

 

 

 


